
    19th April 2022

Your Majesty!

I begin this letter by offering my sincere congratulations on the seventieth anniversary

of your reign. I have great appreciation for Your Majesty’s service to the nation. Until now,

no one has celebrated the Platinum Jubilee.  A lot has happened over these seventy years.

NATO and the EU were created,  people landed on the moon, there was an assassination

attempt on the WTC and communism was overthrown. Undoubtedly,  these events had  a

significant impact on Your Majesty’s decisions towards your country.

         Let me introduce myself. My name is Szymon and I’m fourteen years old. I’m in the

seventh grade. My school is big and modern. We have spacious classrooms that are equipped

with computers and other equipment needed for learning. There are a lot of extra – curricular

activities which are conducted in an interesting way by our teachers. I live in Łęczna, a small

town in eastern  Poland. There is a lot of greenery around my house. I have a huge garden and

four  dogs  and  two cats  live  with  me.  I  really  wanted  to  raise  ducks  so  my mother  and

grandmother helped me create a tiny farm. I enjoy spending my free time surrounded by my

pets. I know that Your Majesty is a fan of Corgi dogs. My dogs are mixed breed.

         I also like spending my free time with my grandmother in the kitchen. I know that

Your Majesty’s  menu includes  coronation chicken or Queen Elizabeth’s  chicken which,  I

imagine, must be delicious. My grandmother and I use similar ingredients; we also add curry

but instead of apricots we add pineapple. I like experimenting in the kitchen so I wish I could

take part in the competition that was announced by Buckingham Palace for the anniversary

dessert – platinum pudding. I would love to try my hand at this competition.

         I realize that Your Majesty is a very busy person so I end this letter. Once again, I

express my admiration for Your Majesty’s great devotion to the British people and I wish

Your Majesty continued success and loads  of health.

Yours sincerely,

Szymon Zięba, class 7e


